
 

 

Barry Tibbetts, Town Manager     February 27, 2024 
Town of Windham 
8 School Road 
Windham, ME 04062 
 
 
Dear Barry: 
 
It is with great excitement that I would like to inform you that Kelsey Crowe, Recreation Deputy Director 
for the Town of Windham, has been selected to receive the William ”Bill” Eckart Young Professional of 
the Year award  as presented by the Maine Recreation and Park Association. For more information on 
the history of this award and criteria for being recognized, please go to our page at Association Awards - 
Maine Recreation and Parks Association (merpa.org) 
 
Kelsey will be honored at our annual awards banquet on Monday, March 18, 2024 at the Samoset 
Resort in Rockport, Maine.   The dinner will be held at 6:30pm and we would like to extend an invitation 
to you and any other city administration who would like to attend. Dinner tickets are $50.00 each and 
can be reserved by accessing this link: 
 

MRPA Award Winner Banquet Tickets 
 
 Please let me know if you have any questions! 

 
 

Lisa 
 
Lisa Thompson, CPRP 
Deputy Director 
Biddeford Recreation Department 
MRPA Awards Committee Chair 

https://www.merpa.org/professional-members/association-awards/
https://www.merpa.org/professional-members/association-awards/
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.gle%2fWCvd8RQbkeDHJ9iP6&c=E,1,V5AdbvF9zIDs43ubh7vNTCY0N3-kvYhW9j1WlfJa4PgHUVa29vibC-9iSuqep1F7f8Ekkzd5d7YA0wTLhPPwA2SHxQHF7H3vnR1PzFXuSbxyV-7xbi1LFF2g&typo=1

